
 

2024 Alabama State P.E.O. Convention 

April 25-27, 2024 

 

P.E.O. Registration and/or meals is open until Monday, April 15th for any sisters, guests, & volunteers! The 

link is still available through www.peoalabama.org under the Call to Convention, Convention 2024, 

however rooms at the convention hotel are sold out. Local hotels are available!  

 

ALL helpers and volunteers:  

in any capacity, must register  

regardless  

if you are not staying at or having meals at the convention hotel. 

 

The Celebration of Life will be held Friday morning, April 26th, followed by lunch and the first business 

meeting will begin at 1:30 that afternoon. 

 

We are thrilled to have such a breathtaking response and we are all looking forward to seeing each of you 

at the 65th annual convention of our Alabama sisterhood!  

 

Embrace the Adventure! Come, be a part of the excitement! 


